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From:  
 

Sent: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 10:14 AM
To:
Subject: Webform submission from: [webform_submission:source-title]

  
  
Submitted on Fri, 13/03/2020 - 15:40 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: ALLAN 
Last Name: PEMBERTON 
Name Withheld: No 
Email:  
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Bringelly 2556 
Submission file:  
Submission: To Whom It may concern, RE: Prioritise Precinct planning to include the Dwyer Road Precinct also 
known as the Southern Gateway Precinct My name is Debra Pemberton and I am the property owerner of  

 Bringelly. ) We have been formally advised by the Planning 
Partnership that this area will not be rezoned before the Airport is fully operational. This leave my family and our 
community facing an uncertain future for perhaps the next 10-30 years. As a result, this will expose myself and my 
family to the negative effects of long term infrastructure developments within the Aerotropolis, in addition to the 
harmful effects of living within 3km of an operational 24/7 Airport that has no Curfew. At present we are already 
suffering and forced to endure the negative effects of infrastructure developments in our area such as:- Road 
infrastructure works creating noise/air pollution, traffic A main urgent effect is the dust pollution falling and settling 
on our roof and while we only have tank water this has become a major contamination problem resulting in 
additional cost to filter water for it to be fit for human consumption. Uncertain future for those of us long term 
residents who are retired and looking to sell and move, with no priority zoning this has caused a lot of worry and 
stress for our long term health and financial future. The increasing land value is a further concern resulting in high 
council rates, and forcing us to absorb this addition costs with no prospect of being able to sell in the near future, 
until the zoning issue has been resolved. The lack of planning and foresight for the Dwyer Road Precinct is 
inexcusable and appalling. As a resident within the Dwyer Road Precinct, I am requesting immediate and urgent 
attention be given to the prioritisation of zoning our properties, so that my family and those within the Dwyer Road 
Precinct are given a fair and reasonable opportunity to get on with our life and future and not be disadvantaged 
before the operations of a 24 hour Airport commences. 
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/admin/structure/webform/manage/draft_plans_and_policies/submissio
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